
COMPREHENSIVE PLAN STEERING COMMITTEE UNAPPROVED 
REGULAR MEETING 
JANUARY 16, 2025 
 
CALL TO ORDER 

Session 25-01 a Regular Meeting of the Comprehensive Plan Steering Committee was called to order by 
Chair Kathy Carssow at 8:30 a.m. on January 16, 2025 at the Cowles Council Chambers in City Hall, 
located at 491 E. Pioneer Avenue, Homer, Alaska and via Zoom Webinar. A roll call was conducted, and 
it was determined that a quorum was not present.  

PRESENT: COMMITTEE MEMBERS BARNWELL & CARSSOW 

ABSENT: COMMITTEE MEMBERS AREVALO, ERICKSON (EXCUSED), & DAVIS 

STAFF: CITY MANAGER JACOBSEN, CITY PLANNER FOSTER, & DEPUTY CITY CLERK PETTIT 

CONSULTANTS: SHELLY WADE, AGNEW::BECK 
 MEG FRIEDENAUER, AGNEW::BECK 

ADJOURNMENT 
 
Due to the lack of a quorum, the meeting was adjourned at 8:31 a.m. without conducting business.  
 
 
      
Zach Pettit, Deputy City Clerk I 
 
Approved:     


